
Dear Families, 

 It has been an honor and privilege  getting to know each and every 
one of my students this year! Every scholar in my classroom has 
grown academically in reading, math, writing, science and social 
studies! We have completed countless writing projects, difficult 
math problems, engineering endeavors and cultural studies to look 
at the world in a different way. We have focused on neat 
handwriting, growing confident in our abilities as learners, slowing 
ourselves down (“the slowest one wins the race”) and taking humble 
pride in everything we have accomplished. As a family, we have 
learned to cooperate and collaborate, to come to a compromise, to respect other people’s opinions, to realize that everyone in the classroom 
thinks differently and to appreciate diversity. We have stopped to laugh together when times get funny and we have cried together when 
times have become a bit difficult. It is always unbelievable to look back at the beginning of the year and to see just how far we have come as a 
3A Power Team. Truly, it has been a beautiful year, and I thank you for giving support with homework and helping your scholar study for their 
tests, for teaching them important life lessons, and making sure they realize that they are so very loved.  

I am incredibly thankful for my vocation, and I feel blessed to be surrounded by such a wonderfully loving group of parents. Thank you for all 
that you do. 

With love,  
Mrs. Amoscato 

         

 This Week in Third Grade… 
Math: The next few days students will be continuing and concluding their Hilton Head Capstone project. On Friday, students concluded “grocery shopping” and calculating the cost of their bill. The Hilton Head adventure will continue as we move through the week reviewing concepts learned throughout this year!  

Reading: This week, students will be reviewing vocabulary words throughout the year as well as focusing on learning new latin and greek words and figurative language. Students 

will be participating in one of three guided reading groups until the end of the year reading a famous 

“classic” piece of literature. The choices are as follows: Les Miserables, The Jungle Book and Robinhood. 

Students will each be assigned a role every time they read one or two chapters to focus on a specific 

section of the story that is of interest to them! This is a great way to end the year and the students are truly 
excited about these novels.  Read Aloud: Students will be embarking upon one final writing adventure that goes along with a book 

entitled “What Do you Do with an Idea?” Together, we will talk about our ideas for the future. Handwriting: Students completed their final cursive project which was through writing their autobiography 

in cursive. The cursive I have seen this year has been absolutely outstanding! I am so very proud of each and every one of them.  Social Studies: Students will be concluding their final cultural report this week through the writing of small 

mini-paragraphs to make a complete report! We will also be concluding this project with a small artistic 
project about their cultural research. 

Upcoming  
Tests 

There will be no tests 

this week.  
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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our Class Pizza Party: Tuesday 

Move Up Day: Wednesday 
Field Day: Thursday ALL DAY! 

Friday: Success Assembly and Last Day of School 


